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We, in Israel, are ALL very sad ! 

Our beloved Honorary ESBC President, Paul Douw, passed away. 

 

Paul was our very good friend, always positive. 

We thank him for everything he did for us and for our sport. 

 

We followed his battle with the illness through his frequent updates and 

we all hoped, with his optimism view, that he would win. 

 

We will miss Paul a lot ! 

 

Our thoughts and feelings are with his family and his beloved wife 

Annemarie. 

  

 

On behalf of all the players in Israel and the IBF presidium  

We will always honor Paul's memory. 

 

 

Arie Fisher,       President 

Israel Bowling Federation 
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